
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Date: August 23, 2017 

Contact: Rachel Ross  

   (530) 528-1103 

 

Bring Your Gently Used Costumes for the 3
rd

 Annual Costume Swap 

 
The Tehama County Solid Waste Management Agency and Tehama County Library are 

gearing up for the 3
rd

 Annual Costume Swap. Because most costumes are worn so few 

times, they are generally in good condition and can be passed along to another child. 

Please take a minute to pack up your child’s used costumes and drop them by the Tehama 

County Library’s new Red Bluff location during normal business hours or the Tehama 

County Solid Waste Management Agency’s office located at the landfill during business 

hours.  

 

Then, come back to the Red Bluff Library on Saturday, October 14
th

 from 1:00PM – 

5:00PM for games, raffles, an I Scream Social, and to pick out a new (to you) costume!  

 

Have a box full of costumes that your grown children no longer need? Donate them to the 

Swap to help increase the selection for participating children.  

  


